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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the Permanent Representative, and is pleased to inform that the Chair of the Council has convened a Protocolary Meeting to commemorate the Discovery of America: Encounter of Two Worlds.
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The Protocolary Meeting will take place in the Hall of the Americas on Wednesday, October 12, 2005, at 11.30 a.m. 

Speakers:
1. Ambassador Izben C. Williams, Permanent Representative of Saint Kitts and Nevis and Chairman of the Permanent Council

2. Doctor Jose Miguel Insulza, Secretary General of the OAS

3. Ambassador Juan Manuel Romero de Terreros Castilla, Permanent Observer of Spain[image: image3.wmf] 
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